LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING June 23, 2025

TOPIC: *Notification of Discontinuance of a Teaching Contract

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the recommendation of the Superintendent that the teacher listed be laid off for the school year 2025-2026 and the individual's teaching contract is not renewed at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. It is further resolved that the records show that the reason for this action are a result of declining enrollment. Be it further resolved that the Board of Education direct the Secretary of the Board to send a letter to the individual listed officially notifying said teacher that their teaching contract will not be renewed at the end of the 2024-2025 school year and that they will be laid off as teacher in the Livonia Public Schools School District.

RATIONALE:

Specific staff reduction information and layoff list will be provided at the Board meeting.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources

EXHIBIT:

See attachments